



































GMP/GDP Inspection of

BAXTER HEALTHCARE
LIMITED, THETFORD

MHRA
GMP/GDP
Insp GMP 116/18507-0049
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The commitment to deficiency 3.3.2 from the June 2018 inspection

regarding prospective sterility testing of products with a shelf life near
to 90 days had not been completed at the time of inspection. A
discussion was held regarding the status of the action and a paper
was provided to the inspectors. The company was requested to
provide a detailed update on the progress at the end of January

D4 Comments
4.1
2020.
Section E Site Oversight Mechanism

Site referred or to be monitored by:

Tick (+)

Referral
date

Risk Based Inspection Programme

Compliance Management Team

v

Ongoing

Summary of basis for action

The ongoing company referral of
Baxter Healthcare Limited to I1AG
has been transferred to the oversight
of CMT.

Inspection Action Group

Section F

Summary and Evaluation

F1 Closing Meeting

The closing meeting was held with individuals listed in B3 and the deficiencies were verbally
accepted in a positive manner. The company committed to addressing the issues.

F2

Assessment of response(s) to inspection report

A response was received on 06 Jan 2020 which was generally comprehensive. Additional
clarification for several points was requested from the company on 13 Jan 2020 and further

responses were received on 20 and 24 Jan 2020. An additional request for information relating

to smoke studies was sent to the company on 24 Jan 2020 and final responses were received

on 29 Jan 2020 which were deemed to be satisfactory.

F3

None.

Documents or Samples taken

OFFICIAL —- COMMERCIAL
Version 1 / 03-06 Dec 2019
















	Binder1_Page_01
	Binder1_Page_02
	Binder1_Page_03
	Binder1_Page_04
	Binder1_Page_05
	Binder1_Page_06
	Binder1_Page_07
	Binder1_Page_08
	Binder1_Page_09
	Binder1_Page_10
	Binder1_Page_11
	Binder1_Page_12
	Binder1_Page_13
	Binder1_Page_14
	Binder1_Page_15
	Binder1_Page_16
	Binder1_Page_17

